
Submitter: Carol A Bush 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

As an Oregonian, we have always had our constitutional right to own and bear arms.  

Ballot measure 114 is unconstitutional and is still held up in court  - how can you 

modify something that is not in effect?  No matter how much our Oregon legislators 

try to take our rights away by making it more difficult to run businesses and buy 

firearms,  it won't have any effect on folks determined to use them for evil purposes.   

They will obtain them anyway.  You are just overreaching your confused ideals on 

law abiding citizens. We vehemently oppose this!!!! 


